
In light of Governor Brown's proclamation on January 7, 2021 establishing Oregon Private Schools Appreciation Day, it seems that 
SB 223 addresses a problem that doesn't exist while undermining the constitutionally protected independence of parents with 
respect to the education of their children. Please reject this overreach.


